UNIVERSITY OF KUOPIO Department of Medicine P.O.Box 1627 FIN-70211 KUOPIO FINLAND Telephone+358-71-172 159 (office) +358-71-364 2804 (home) Telefax +358-71-173 993

25 September, 1995

file SCG lellers Professor Henry Blackburn 1525 Kaltern Lane Minneapolis, MN 55416 U.S.A.

Dear Henry,

I do hope that this letter finds you and Stacey well. I have been reading with great admiration and interest the recollections of yourself and your coworkers on the Seven Countries Study. Another connection which brought you in my mind was the newly established European Society of Cardiology Population Studies Lecture. I was invited to give that lecture which now, when it was held first time at the annual congress of the Society in Amsterdam, was given in memory and honour of our late dear friend, Geoffrey Rose. Ceridwen was in the audience which gave a special momentum to my lecture. Because you were one of the most important coworkers of Geoffrey, I thought that you would be inter-Ceridwen) was in the audience which gave a special momentum coworkers of Geoffrey, I thought that you would be interested in getting the text of my lecture. Please find it and some of its key figures enclosed.

> Russell Luepker has invited me to the symposium to be held in your honour in next May. I have promised to give in the symposium a talk on risk factor developments in Finland. I am looking forward to that opportunity to see you again after long time.

With warm regards to Stacey and yourself from Ritva and me,

Yours,

Kalevi Pyörälä

Enclosures